From: KENNY CHESNEY ) 3
Subject: Venve Management
Date: March 25, 2018 at 7:26 FM
To: knorman@ramsheadgroup.com

To: The City Of Key West
From: Kenny Chesney

re: Venue Management position of the Key West Amphitheater at Truman Waterfront

I'm Writing this letter of recommendation in suppont of Rams Head Promotions for the venue
management position of the Key West Amphitheater at Truman Waterfront. As someone who has
been on the road for 26 years, | understand the importance of experience, knowledge, and
relationships in the industry to grow and maintain a successiul venue.

I've had a personal and working relationship with Kelly Norman for over a decade and can account fol
her dedication and love for music and in making the island a sought after music destination.

I love the music scene in Key West and  believe Kelly will help grow and protect the charm of it for
years to come,

Thanks for your time.
Kenny Chesney



